
Pulpit Announcements 
Third Sunday of Easter 

April 23, 2023 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to Catholic Home Missions. This is 

a national collection of the US Bishops in support of evangelization and 

humanitarian relief in the United States. 

 

• It’s our pleasure as a parish to provide support to Saint Catherine’s Parish, our 

sister parish in Lancaster County, and its extensive outreach to Spanish-

speaking Catholics. This past week, we gave Saint Catherine’s a $10,000 

charitable grant in support of its financial needs and pastoral works. 

 

• This coming week, April 24-27, I’ll be away for the National Gathering of 

Papal Missionaries of Mercy. Father Bob Morey will be at the parish. There 

are no substantial changes to our parish schedule for Confessions and Mass. 

 

• This Wednesday evening, April 26, there are no evening Confessions at 6:00 

PM. Please note: this is our only schedule change for Confessions next week. 

For our adult faith formation at 6:30 PM, Monty Bennett, our Director of 

Sacred Music and our parish Funeral Coordinator, will be giving a special 

presentation on funeral planning. All parishioners are encouraged to come! 

 

• The Bishop will be here on Tuesday, May 2, for Confirmation. The Mass is at 

7:00 PM and all parishioners are asked to come and be a part of the Mass. 

This is our new Bishop’s first visit to Our Lady of Grace. Let’s show him a 

warm welcome! 

 

 

 


